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SDMC AGENDA 

  
SDMC Meeting 

  

Friday, May 26, 2023 

 

Meeting start time:  3:15 p.m. 

 

Meeting Attendees: 

 
Voting Members: 

 

John Flowers, Principal 

Erin Andrews 

Kali Cole 

Victoria Randel, PTO President 

Ertha Stacey 

Megan Lyndersay 

Marilyn Morris 

  

Non-Voting Members 

 

Annetta Randel, Administrative Assistant 

Shameka Luke, Wrap A Round Specialist 

Antravian Carter, Lead Teacher 

 

Actual meeting minutes 

 

o Principal Flowers opened meeting and introduced SDMC members promptly at 3:15 p.m. 

• 3:20 p.m. -April minutes read by Annetta Randel 

o Minutes were approved. 

• 3:30 p.m.   Megan Lyndersay discussed STAAR DATA  

o STAAR DATA 

 

• Wrap A Round Services 

o Ms. Luke discussed services which were available to students for the summer including obtaining 

bus cards from Metro. 

o There are items that students can still complete a SAF and receive from the Wrap A Round room. 
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o Houston Food Bank will have sites available throughout the summer if anyone knows of a family in 

need. 

o Thank you card needs to go out to those who donated items for the 8th grade graduation. 

 

• 8th Grade Graduation 

o Held May 25 at Booker T Washington was a huge success. 

o Planning for next year’s graduation needs to begin earlier in the year. 

o All students having the opportunity to see their friends and classmates graduate was inspiring. 

 

• TEA Takeover  

o Mr. Stacey had concerns regarding how the takeover would affect the students and staff at HSAA. 

o Principal Flowers informed the SDMC that he did not have enough information, but Principals 

would be meeting with the new Superintendent the 1st week of June. 

o Principal Flowers assured the SDMC that it would be business as usual. 

o Staff members were concerned if they would have jobs or not. 

 

• Summer School 

o Teachers have training ½ day on Friday, June 2.  

o Teachers report on Monday, June 5 for summer school meeting expectations and to get classrooms 

together. 

o Students report Monday-Thursday, 8:15 a.m.  -2:30 p.m. June 6-July 3, 2023. 

o Students are only allowed to miss 1 day of Summer School. 

 

• Staff Reduction 

o Stoner- Going to another school. 

o Jones – Going to another school 

o Chavez – Going to Sheldon ISD 

o Hunter -Going to Reynolds Elementary on the Southeast Side 

 

• Mr. Flowers thanked Mr. Stacey for Volunteering this past school year and assisting with the Graduation. 

• Mr. Flowers thanked Ms. Randel and Ms. Morris for their assistance with implementing our new PTO. 

 

 

 
Mr. Flowers thanked everyone for attending the SDMC meeting. 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 

 


